
MARK S. ZAID, ESQ. 
47 South Lake Avenue, Suite #4 

Albany, New York 12203 

May 3, 1993 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am in receipt of your letter of April 30, 1993. Thank you for your advice and kind remarks. 

With best wishes, 1 am, 

Sincerely, 

Mark S. Za , Esq. 


